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CLERK’S ALERT 
 
Notice Regarding King County Courthouse 6th Floor Closure  
 
The King County Superior Court Clerk’s Office located on the 6th floor of the downtown 
Seattle King County Courthouse is closed on Friday, November 1, 2019 due to a 
building maintenance issue. 
 
There will be limited Clerk’s Office services available in the jury assembly room 
on the first floor of the downtown courthouse. 
 
Customers can obtain all Clerk-related services at our other locations.  Clerk’s 
Office locations at the Youth Services Center at 1211 East Alder Street in Seattle and 
the Maleng Regional Justice Center at 401 4th Avenue in Kent will be open during 
normal business hours. 


